
PUBLIC NOTICE 
OUR OFFICES ARE CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 

 
 
 
  

The Housing Authority of the City of Texarkana, Texas (HATT) cares about the 
health of our residents, staff and partners, and we are taking the novel 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) seriously. To help protect you and your family, we are 
monitoring the recommendations from the Center for Disease Control (CDC) to 
ensure that you receive the best and most up-to-date information.  

HATT Contact Information 

While our offices will continue to be closed to the public, we remain fully 
committed to serving your needs. You can contact us at 903-838-8548 and leave 
a message.  Your call will be returned by the specified department. For more 
information, you may also visit our website at www.texarkanaha.org and click on 
“Contact Us”.  Please complete the form and your info will be designated to the 
appropriate department.  

 
 

 

Community Services of Northeast TX, Inc. has suspended seeing clients in person 
until further notice.  This is in response to the Corona Virus (COVID-19) and 
directives from the State of Texas.  We will continue to process applications in the 
order in which they are received.  You may download an application from our 
website at www.csntexas.org.  The completed application and all required 
documentation should be mailed to us at the following address: 

Community Services of Northeast Texas, Inc. 
P. O. Box 427 
Linden, TX  75563 
 
*Please note that the HATT does not take any calls on behalf of CSNT.   

http://www.texarkanaha.org/
http://www.csntexas.org/

